
 

NEWSLETTER 
March 11, 2020 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS: The 2020 First Quarter Pleasant Farm 

Homeowners Association Meeting will be held on Saturday,  

March 28th, 2020, 10:AM at the Community Pool area.  

Please bring a lawn chair for comfort. Refreshments will be 

provided.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There has been quite a bit of neighborhood activity recently as we have new homeowners. 

When you have an opportunity please extend a warm Pleasant Farm Welcome to: 

 

John and Chelsea Ackerman 

5911 Pleasant Farm Drive 

 

Mike and Cicely Nicholas 

5935 Pleasant Farm Drive 



 

Zachary and Josselyn Armijo 

5944 Pleasant Farm Court 

 

David and Violet Howard 

5949 Pleasant Farm Drive 

 

We bid farewell to long-time 

residents Wayland and Margie 

Chavers. As most of you know, 

Wayland and Margie have been 

familiar faces in the 

neighborhood for over 35 years. 

The “Bus Stop” at the entrance is 

dedicated to Wayland who served 

on the Pleasant Farm Board of 

Directors for many years.  They 

have moved to Morningside of 

Beaufort (assisted living), not that 

far away if you want to pay them 

a visit.   
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        Please review the Pool Rules at pleasantfarm.org. 

 

 

 

 

POOL TO OPEN MAY 2ND 



 

SPRING IS IN THE AIR 

 
 

Spring is in the air, hibernation is about to end. Time to come out to begin the spruce up of our 

properties. We encourage everyone to take a good look around in the coming days to assess 

what must be done.  Rake up pine cones, leaves, pine straw and other debris as well as well as 

bringing out the lawn mower and hedge clippers. A scattered accumulation of yard whimsy, 

Christmas lights, wood piles, non-functioning yard gates, static vehicles and the accumulated 

debris around them, yard and garden equipment stored improperly. If everyone will take care 

of their parcel of property properly and the Board maintains the Community Property, then we 

can have the neighborhood we can all be proud of.  Let’s work together to make it happen.  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
The 2020 Board of Directors has hit the ground running. Expect to see a few capital 

improvements being made in the next few weeks that will enhance and beautify our 

community. Let’s work together to make Pleasant Farm the best it can be.  

 


